
 
18 December 2024 

 

Hearings Administrator - Proposed Timaru District Plan 

Timaru District Council 

 

By email: pdp@timdc.govt.nz 

 

RE: Hearing Stream E: Infrastructure, Subdivision and Cultural Values  

 

1. We act for Alliance Group Limited (“Alliance”) who lodged a submission (no. 173) and further 

submission on the Proposed Timaru District Plan.  This submission and further submission 

related to provisions of the Historic Heritage, Sites and Areas of Significant to Māori and 

Subdivision Chapters of the Proposed Plan, which are to be heard in Hearing Stream E. 

2. Alliance requests that this Hearing Statement be tabled with the Hearings Panel.  It will not file 

evidence or appear in respect of the recommendations on its submissions / further submissions 

that are in the scope of Hearing Stream E matters. 

3. Alliance has reviewed, and accepts, the recommendations of the section 42A report on the 

relevant provisions, noting that where the relief sought is recommended to be rejected, 

amendments elsewhere in the provisions achieves similar outcomes sought. 

4. Thank you for your time and acknowledgement of the issues raised in Alliance’s submissions.  

Please contact me if you wish to clarify any matters addressed herein. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Doyle Richardson 

Mitchell Daysh Limited 

 

+61 27 537 8175 

doyle.richardson@mitchelldaysh.co.nz 

Level 1, 39 Esk Street 

Invercargill 9810 

Reference: MDL002154 
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